
Minutes of Zoning Commission 
 

June 7, 2006 
 

 The special meeting of the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission was called to order 
by Ms. Lorrie Sass, Chairman, at 7:11 P.M.  Members present were: Ms. Chris Fine, Mr. Donald 
Sheehy and Mr. David Weiss.   Mr. Raymond Richards was absent. 
 
 Also present were Ms. Linda White, Trustee; Mr. Jeff Markley, Trustee; Assistant Fire 
Chief William Lovell; Geauga County Planning Director Mr. David Dietrich; Mr. Dale 
Markowitz, Attorney and Mr. Keith Myers of The Montefiore Housing Corporation and operator 
of the Weils. 
 
 A work session was held regarding proposed zoning amendment Z-2006-4 to add skilled 
nursing facilities as a conditional use in the R-5A and R-3A Districts. 
 
 Mr. Dietrich and Assistant Chief Lovell provided their input and concerns regarding the 
proposed amendment.  Mr. Markowitz stated that he will submit the requested changes to the 
Geauga County Planning Commission before its meeting on June 13, 2006. 
 
 Ms. Sass thanked everyone for their input and added that the zoning amendment will 
proceed as scheduled. 
 
 Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge 
Township Zoning Commission, the meeting was adjourned at 8:31 P.M. 

 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       _________________________ 
       Linda L. Zimmerman 
       Zoning Secretary 
 

 
        __________________________ 
        Lorrie Sass, Chairman 
 
 
Date Approved:  June 29, 2006 
 
 
 
 


